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The next meeting will be held on


Tuesday November 13th, 2012 at 7 pm.


See you there!!!





Home Improvements:


This is a reminder to all homeowners that any change to your home or property requires approval. The application must be submitted two weeks prior to the start of the work. The trustees will make every attempt to respond to homeowners’ requests. 





Signs:


The signs for the subdivision meetings will no longer have the date on them. The signs will go out on Wednesday morning 1 week before the meeting








Treasurer:


6 homeowners are delinquent with the assessments


Both of the HUD owned properties in the subdivision were sold


The assessment for next year will remain $125.








Architecture:


2 neighbors have put in new fences








Gardening Committee:


The gardening committee is looking for a volunteer(s) to be the arms and legs of the committee. All interested parties are asked to contact one of the trustees or send an email through the subdivision email.


Thank you to all those who helped water the circles during the summer. Your help was greatly appreciated


The sod on the Indiancup circle has died despite our best efforts. The gardening committee is now looking into other options for the circle to replace the sod.


Social:


The fall social was a success. About 8 neighbors were in attendance.


The summer social will be held on June 8th on Lavin Ct. at 5:00pm. SEE YOU THERE!





Neighborhood Watch:


In an effort to maintain the safety and security of our subdivision we are asking for at least one volunteer from each street to join the neighborhood watch. If you are interested in being a part of this committee please email the subdivision through the subdivision email address.











February Attendees:


Harriet Witherbee


Christy Crump


Gary Kleeschulte


Janet and Jeff Roth














Congratulations:


The attendance prizewinner was: 


        Lutricia Lawal!!!











Announcement!!!!


Homeowners. Please be advised that in the event your property is vandalized it is your responsibility to clean up all debris that results, including debris that has blown onto the neighbor’s property, in a timely manner. Failure to do so is a violation.





Trustees:


Willie James: Chairman


Pat Kleeschulte: Treasurer


Jessica Turner: Secretary








The trustees can always be reached through the subdivision email








